
Faculty Council Meeting Minutes
April 14, 2005
Members Present: Larry Booth,  Steve Burnett, Mary Hudachek-Buswell, Debra Cody, Tom Eddins, Bob Fox, Ron Jackson, Cathy Jeffrey, David Ludley, Gary May, George Nakos, Sue Odom, Sherry Richardson and Joe Trachtenberg 
Non-members Present: John Bryan, P.J. O’Hare, Gerald Heavens Bud Miller, Judith Plawecki, Kim Robinson, Kevin Rome and Sabrina Williams
Meeting called to order at noon
Nakos chaired in place of Braun

Approval of Minutes
The minutes from the March 24th meeting were approved.
Reports- 

CAPC- Fox

· There were several items for Faculty Council approval. The items were discussed.

· A motion passed to endorse CAPC approvals

· Concern was expressed regarding CAPC members following through with the responsibilities of being a member of the committee

Provost- Hoffman
· The Construction Management proposal is being rewritten 
· The Aviation Maintenance program is being phased out. It will need to go through CAPC and FC.

· Area B for COMM 1001-1002 will be re-submitted to the BOR in June

· We are asking for permission from SACS on the substantive changes document

· We have not received feedback regarding the POST proposal

· We are hoping to get on the BOR May agenda regarding the Locust Grove site and later for the Master Plan

· The Provost emphasized that the pace for reviewing material will not decrease

President-No Report

SGA-Heavens

· The SGA is working with childcare centers in the area regarding pricing, and other options to offer students.

Old Business- No Report
New Business- 
· Rome discussed the issue of children on campus. Concerns were expressed 

· Rome will report back at the beginning of the Fall semester

· O’Hare gave presentation on the Master Plan

 Announcements
· Next regularly scheduled meeting is April 28th 
Meeting adjourned at approximately 1:20 p.m.
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